Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, I am requesting the following information related to Penalty Charge Notices for parking offences issued in December 2017, which were either issued by you, or an agent appointed on your behalf.

I would be grateful if you would provide the following:

1.    The number of Penalty Charge Notices issued by the council (or agent) for on-street parking offences during December 2017
5,639.

2.    The number of Penalty Charge Notices issued by the council (or agent) for off-street (car park) parking offences during December 2017
234.

3.    The revenue from the Penalty Charge Notices received by the council during December
£100,245.00 to date.

4a. The on-street location (street name) where the highest number of Penalty Charge Notices (PCN) were issued by the council during December, and the number of PCNs issued that month at that location.
London Road – 231.
4b. The off-street location (car park name) where the highest number of Penalty Charge Notices (PCN) were issued by the council during December, and the number of PCNs issued that month at that location.
Victoria Park Car Park - 98 

5. The number of off-street (car park) spaces the council (or agent) is responsible for enforcing.

1,632.


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

